
1

Development Clerk

From: BandB Builders <bbcalendar1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 2:09 PM
To: Development
Subject: Fwd: Garage Construction

Here is the other one. 
Thanks 
Bob 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: BandB Builders <bbcalendar1@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jan 25, 2018 at 10:28 AM 
Subject: Re: Garage Construction 
To: "Anthony M. Koscumb" <akoscumb@rochester.rr.com> 
 

Great 
 
On Thu, Jan 25, 2018 at 9:44 AM, <akoscumb@rochester.rr.com> wrote: 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Laura Cameron <lrcameron@aol.com> 
Date: January 20, 2018 at 11:26:19 AM MST 
To: akoscumb@rochester.rr.com 
Subject: Garage Construction  

To Whom it May Concern:  
 
My name is Laura Sylvester and live at 3540 Sandy Beach Drive Canandaigua NY 
 
I am writing to express my approval on the new plans for a garage located at: 
The Koscumb Residence  
3542 Sandy Beach Drive 
Canandaigua NY 14424 
 
We are located next door 
and look forward to their new proposed plans. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at (954)675-5777 
 
Thank you, 
Laura Sylvester  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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